
February 9, 2018 
Re: HB 4003 
 
Dear Chair Greenlick and Members of the Committee:  
 
If you take action to end the scourge of dirty diesel pollution, you will be heroes, exactly as if you had, 
on hundreds of separate occasions, seen someone tied to the railroad tracks with a train bearing down 
on them and rushed over to untie them.  
 
If you do not take action, it will be as if, on hundreds of occasions, you had seen someone tied to the 
railroad tracks with a train bearing down on them, shrugged, and continued on your way to your next 
meeting.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Steve Novick 
7315 SW 36th 
Portland OR 97219 
503-516-0624 
 


